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Dear parents 
 
We are changing classrooms as of Monday 20 March.  Our new room will be 
the transportable classroom that was recently installed in the gravelled area 
near to our existing classroom.  This will enable our current room to be utilised 
for Pre-primary classes, as required. 
 
We are very excited to be able to use this brand new classroom.  We have not 
been able to move until now as the desks and chairs have only recently been 
delivered.  We will move our personal items across by Friday afternoon, so that 
we are ready to start in our new room on Monday.  Our new classroom will be 
known as T1. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 
Mr Tim Tyrie 
Year One Classroom Teacher 
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